
 

Year 4/5 Willows  – Spring 2                                                         Medium Term Overview                                                                                 2024/2025 

Autumn 1 Week 1 Week 2 Week 3 Week 4 Week 5 Week 6 

Guided reading Varjak paw 

English 
 Persuasive texts 3rd person adventure stories 

Maths 
Length and perimeter Fractions Decimals 

R.E. 
Salvation 

Can I understand the 
significance of betrayal, 

as told in the Gospel 

Can I link a Bible text to 
how Christians celebrate 

Maundy Thursday? 

Can I understand the 
significance of denial, 
as told in the Gospels? 

Can I describe how 
Christians follow the 

example of Jesus? 

Why is it important to 
follow the example of 
Jesus and stand up for 
what you believe in? 

Can I explain why 
Christians call the day 

Jesus dies ‘Good Friday’? 
 

Science 
Electricity 

Notice it 
What uses electricity? 

What power makes 
them work? 

How can we be safe with 
electricity? 

 

Notice it 
What appliances use 

electricity? 
What sort of power 
makes them work? 
How can we be safe 

What are the 
components in a simple 

series circuit? 
What happens when a 

circuit is open or 
closed? 

 

Name it - What are the 
components in a simple 

series circuit? 
Test it – What happens 

when a circuit is open or 
closed? 

 

What are the effects of 
changing circuit 
components and 

batteries? 
 

Diagnose it – what are 
the effects of changing 
circuit components and 

batteries? 
 

PHSE Jigsaw 
Healthy me My friends and me Group dynamics Smoking alcohol Healthy friendships 

Celebrating my inner 
strength and 
assertiveness 

Geography 
Latitude and 

longitude 

What are lines of 
latitude? 

What are lines of 
longitude? 

 

How do lines of latitude 
and longitude tell us 
what the location is 

like? 
 

How can you find exact 
locations around the 

world? 
 

What are time zones and 
how do they affect us? 

 

How does day and night 
occur? 

 

P.E. Dance  

Music Specialist Teacher 

ART 
3D and collage  Exploration of  

techniques 

Explicit teaching of 
techniques and 

exploration of materials 

Applying knowledge, 
skills and techniques 

   

Computing 
We are bloggers 

   

look at class blogs and 
identify 

features of good blogs 
write and edit own blog 

Add images to blogs Add media to blogs 

 


